Are you a school counseling intern?

You’re invited to a breakfast courtesy of the 

Nassau Counselors’ Association!

Monday, April 4 2016
8:30-10:30 AM
NYIT, Old Westbury Campus
Join us in a small group setting where a panel will also offer suggestions, advice, and guidance as you embark on your career.

Registration is free!

For more information or to register, please contact Joe Izzo or Jason Miller at 516-434-3150
Or email us at jizzo@pobschools.org and jamiller@pobschools.org
Hope to see you then!

